
 
 

 
Message from Head of Procurement 

 

Peter J. Prawak – Head of Procurement 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the members of our Agnico Eagle supply base who 

provide the many goods and services required for us to meet the requirements of our business 

and support our growth strategy.   

Finding and producing precious metals is challenging and we recognize that your efforts 

towards continuous improvement and innovation are critical to our ability to succeed in an 

increasingly competitive environment, and do so in a sustainable manner. 

This is why we consider it important that all of our suppliers sign and comply with our Supplier 

Code of Conduct. The Code sets out our minimum requirements for all of our supply base 

members.  

However, we also look for you to go above and beyond what is listed in the Code, partnering 

with us through your offerings and actively contributing to our efforts to improve our 

performance and maintain the neighbourly welcome we are privileged to have in the 

communities in which we operate. 

Looking toward the future we challenge you to continue to think ahead, to innovate and bring us 

creative solutions so that together we can continue on our path of profitable growth. 

 


